TOWN OF WEST SENECA



TOWN SUPERVISOR
Gary A. Dickson
TOWN COUNCIL
William Bauer
Joseph J. Cantafio
Jeffery A. Piekarec
William P. Hanley

William Bauer Town Councilman

July 21, 2021

As Chairman of the Internal Audit Committee, I would like to recommend to the Town Supervisor, Gary Dickson, as well as the members of the Town Board, for the removal of Mr. Thomas Robertson, Jr. as a member of the Internal Audit Committee. Mr. Robertson had been notified of scheduled meetings of the committee and had unexcused absences at the last four monthly meetings.

I would also like to request from the Town Supervisor, that a new committee member be assigned to the internal audit committee as Mr. Robertson's replacement.

Respectfully Submitted

William J Bauer

William J. Bauer Chairman West Seneca Internal Audit Committee